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Comments: | was surprised to learn that the Forest Service could change the size, and or boundardaries of this
designated Wild and Scenic Area. Before any such changes take place, it would seem that the details of any
specific action be clearly shown on detailed maps with enough information so the public can understand and
appreciate the need for the action. The maps do not provide the necessary information and there doesn't seem to
be a detailed description either.

The further change in the SIO, downgrading the designation of the whole Red River Gorge area, is not explained
with enough detail to understand the ramification of any change, if further changes are likely, and what the
changes in the level of protection means for those living in the area, and the people who travel there for
recreation.

| respectfully request that no action be taken until more detailed information is made public and time for
comments to be made based on actual facts and the meaning of these proposed changes.



